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Questions < Zephyr
P Miers

and Answers Minerals

Dear Reader,

Zephyr is launching a Q&A platform. Please submit questions to will@zephyrminerals.com.

With the recent wildfire, we know wildfire prevention is foremost in your minds. According to
reports, the YMCA fire was started by a lightning strike in a remote area of Temple Canyon.
This public land not only didn’t have firefighting resources close by but also did not have
people in the immediate area to report the fire. Only after the fire was established and a
plume visible was the fire reported.

Zephyr is very concerned about wildfires, takes precautions to prevent fires and to be
prepared for fires should one start. First, Fremont County requires that a Fire Protection Plan
be on file with the fire district. Second, all equipment has industrial fire extinguishers either
attached to the equipment or carried in the vehicles. Third, exploration safety includes fire
prevention and response training for all personnel. And last, in the proposed area, water will
be immediately available for fire suppression.

Tourist helicopters fly over public land in Fremont County regularly without incident of
starting wildfires.

Had Zephyr been exploring at the time of the YMCA fire, both the helicopter and the water
resource would have been made available to fight the fire; immediately and without
hesitation.
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